
Update for Chippenham Area Board

Update from Christian Malford Parish Council

Date of Area Board Meeting 29th June 2015

Headlines

 Vandalism – major issues have recently arisen at the Recreation Ground and 
elsewhere in the vicinity. It was agreed that the Chairman would lodge a formal report of 
criminal damage to the local police (101 service) and that the Parish Council would also 
raise the issue through Neighbourhood Watch.

Projects 

 The scheme to provide an allotment facility in the village is continuing. A secure 
boundary has been provided and a source of water established. The next phase will see 
the provision of a communal shed for the allotmenteers.

 The Parish Council is currently considering a scheme to provide additional facilities and 
refurbishment at the Recreation Ground. The scheme will require sources of external 
funding, which are also being explored. 

Future Events/Dates for the diary

 Next two meetings of the Parish Council will be on Tuesday 7th July and Tuesday 1st 
September in the Village Hall: both at the new starting time of 7:45pm 

Signed: E. M. Helps
Date:  12th June 2015


